
 
 

Date: October 06, 2023 

To 

The Corporate Relationship Department  

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

25
th

 Floor, Dalal Street 

Mumbai-400001 

 

Scrip Code: 539997 

 

Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015-Intimation regarding fire accident on 05
th

 October, 2023 in the premises of Amritsar Plant of Kwality 

Pharmaceuticals Limited 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 Pursuant to Regulation 30 of Listing Regulations, we regret to inform you that on October 05, 2023 at  around 3:30 

p.m. IST, fire occurred at D Block of our Plant situated at Village Nagkalan, Majitha Road, Amritsar-143601, Punjab. The 

fire incidence took place outside the manufacturing block, which then spread to AHU and packing area. The continued 

efforts were made to control the fire with the help of Fire Brigade and the fire was controlled.   

 

The production operation of the said plant is temporally disturbed. Further, we deeply regret to inform that 4 of our 

employees have lost their lives in the incident due to smoke spread over area. We extend our full support to the 

families and from company side sufficient amount to dependent of the 4 families besides ESI benefits. The company is 

in process of ascertaining the cause of fire and the actual loss. 

 

However, the Company has already informed the Insurance Company as the entire factory and goods therein are 

adequately insured. The Company is taking steps to ensure normal operation at the plant at the earliest.  

 

The Company is committed to extend all assistance to the relevant authorities investigating into this matter. We are 

thankful to the local administration, neighboring Industries and fire brigade for providing their timely support.  

 

 

You are requested kindly to take note of the same.  

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours Faithfully 

For Kwality Pharmaceuticals Limited 

 

Gurpreet Kaur 

Company Secretary 
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